	Ref No.: FOI/2526/SG16933

	Date FOI request received: 16th July 2025

	Date FOI response: 30th July 2025

	REQUEST & OUR RESPONSE:  
I am writing to submit a Freedom of Information (FOIA) request under the 20-day response requirement, to inquire whether your organisation intends to come to market for bank or agency management services in the next 12 months. Specifically, I would appreciate information on: OUR RESPONSE: Leicestershire Partnership NHS Trust manages its own internal bank and will not be seeking external bank provision.  We have an existing contractual agreement with a provider for a master vendor/managed service for agency staffing. Therefore, the information below relates specifically to agency services.

1. Whether the trust plans to tender for these services in the near future.
OUR RESPONSE: Yes
2. The scope of services expected to be included in the upcoming tender.
OUR RESPONSE: The tender will cover requirements for registered nursing, healthcare assistants, and allied health professionals as needs arise.

3. The key point of contact within the trust responsible for this area.
OUR RESPONSE: Darren Wilson
In accordance with the Privacy and Electronic Communications (EC Directive) Regulations we withhold permission for you to either store these details on your database or make unsolicited contact for marketing purposes. 



